3.

From: Ally E <allisonedrington@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 1:37 PM

To: COB

Subject: comment on Amending Ordinance No. 2718 Comprehensive Tobacco Retailer Licensing
Ordinance

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Hi,

I am not a smoker, though | have people in my family who are. | think this amendment is unnecessary. The low-cost
tobacco products that aren't behind the counter already aren't what's driving addiction; largely it's vaping. This
ordinance is an idea that sounds good in principle but won't have an effect on the goal of reducing smoking in youth and
vulnerable communities.

Allison Edrington
Eureka



